3 December 2019
Our Ref: HP7733
Dear Parents/Guardians

Christmas Nativity Play
Foundation Stage
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Foundation Stage will be performing their Christmas Nativity Play “Whoops a Daisy Angel” on Tuesday 17th December at 9.45 am and again at 1.30 pm in the school hall and should last approximately 45 minutes.  
You can attend either one of the above performances.

Please note that parents should arrive at least five minutes early for the performance as late arrivals will not be guaranteed a seat.

Please keep the date free in your diary as the children would love to see you in the audience.
Would you please complete and return the reply slip to your child’s teacher by Wednesday 11th December in order to give us an indication of numbers.

Yours sincerely

Mrs R Sandhu
Head of School
______________________________________________________________

TO:  Class Teacher

Child’s Name: ________________________________ Class: _____

I will be attending the Foundation Stage Christmas Nativity Play on Tuesday 17th December:
9.45 am performance in the school hall

1.30 pm performance in the school hall

Number of people attending: _____

Signed: __________________________ (Parent/Guardian)  Date: ______

